
FRIDAY FEELING CHIPPER! 

What? A Fish and Chip Lunch in good company 

Where? At Christ Church, Church Avenue, NR2 2AQ 

When? Fridays November 14th and December 19th @12pm-2pm 

 

▪ Please join us for two fish and chip lunches to help get rid of 

those winter blues!  

▪ Meet at the church at midday for a cuppa, whilst the Fish and 

Chips are collected, then sit and eat lunch together! 

▪ Payment in cash for the Fish and Chips to be made on the day 

▪ We will need to have numbers confirmed for each lunch so if 

you are interested in joining us, please contact:  

▪ David and Bridget Archer at davidarcher66@btinternet.com or 

07756 937656 
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